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16th June 2023 

 
Dear Families, 
 
Sports Day Friday 30th June 

 

On the 30th June we will be having our annual sports day. On the day the children will be able to 

come into school wearing their PE kit with a shirt representing the colour of their house. 

(Smile- Yellow) (Love – Red) (Think – Blue) (Laugh – Green) 

 

The key stage 1 gates will open from 9:15 – 9:30 where you will be able to join your child in sports 

day and watch them compete in a round robin of activities before finishing with races as a whole key 

stage. 

 

The key stage two gates will open from 1:15 – 1:30 and follow the same pattern with a round robin 

of activities and us joining as a key stage for races (including a parent race) at the end of the session. 

 

If the weather changes closer to the day, the reserved date the school has for sports day is the 7th of 

July. You will be told via text by 9am on the day if the weather forces us into this change. 

 

Please make sure on the day that your child has a water bottle with them at all times as it could be a 

warm day. 

 

Finally, please don’t take any photos while you are here, the school adults will be on hand 

with iPads to take photos of everyone before we publish to the website. 

 

If you do have any questions, please feel free to ask. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Wisbey 

Year 6 Teacher & PE Coordinator 

http://www.tithefarmprimary.co.uk/

